
 

 

Production Manager  
Kastrup, den 7. juli 2010 

 

Vi skal hermed meddele at Production Manager, Mogens Mortensen dags dato fratræder 

sin stilling. 

 

Undertegnede vil overtage stillingen som interim Production Manager indtil vi har fundet 

den rette afløser for Mogens. 

 

Vi vil gerne takke Mogens for hans indsats i Gate Gourmet og ønske ham held og lykke 

fremover. 

 

 

 

 

We hereby inform you that Production Manager, Mogens Mortensen as of today has 

resigned from his position. 

 

The undersigned will take over as interim Production Manager until we have found the 

right replacement for Mogens. 

 

We want to thank Mogens for his effort in Gate Gourmet and wish him the best of luck in 

future.  

 

 

 

Med venlig hilsen / best regards 

 

 

Michael Skovlund 

General Unit Manager, Copenhagen.     


